
Memorandum  

 

To:  Mayor and City Council  

 

From:  Evan Byrd, Fleet Manager 

 

Date:  October 28, 2015 

 

Subject: Bid Tabulation for One (1) New 2016 TV Inspection Van 

 

Recommendation: 

 

That the City of Gillette award the bid to Cues, Inc. of Orlando, Florida in the amount of 

$296,880 for their bid on One (1) New 2016 TV Inspection Van. 

 

 

Bidder Model  Bid Price  Notes 

Cues, Inc.  

Orlando, Florida 

2016 Cues TV Inspection 

Van on F-550 Chassis 

$296,880 w/ trade 

$349,880 w/o trade 

Recommended, 

WITH Trade, 

only bid 

    

    

 Account number   Budget Amount  

Amount Charged 

to Account Balance 

604-30-37-419-70-47610 $310,000 $296,880 $13,120  

 

 

Background 

 

This is a replacement unit for the Wastewater Division’s Unit 58. This replacement unit was 

approved in the budget. The remaining funds will be used to upfit the vehicle with appropriate 

lighting, City of Gillette signage, etc. 

We will be trading in the 2004 Chevrolet TV Inspection Van for a credit of $53,000.  

 

 

 

 


